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Consider receiving the 2016, 2017, and 2018 Groundwater Extraction Summary Reports.
RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the Monterey County Water Resources Agency Board of Directors:

Receive the 2016, 2017, and 2018 Groundwater Extraction Summary Reports.

SUMMARY/DISCUSSION:
These reports cover the 2016, 2017, and 2018 extraction and conservation reporting years.  They provide a
summary of the 2016, 2017, and 2018 extraction data and the forecasted 2017, 2018, and 2019 conservation
practices for both agricultural and urban entities.

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
None

FINANCING:
There is no financial impact for receiving these reports. The activities associated with completing these reports
are funding through Fund 116 and included in each year’s budget.

Prepared by:               Tamara Voss, Associate Hydrologist, (831) 755-4860

Approved by               Brent Buche, General Manager, (831) 755-4860

Attachments:
  1.  2016 Groundwater Extraction Summary Report
  2.  2017 Groundwater Extraction Summary Report
  3.  2018 Groundwater Extraction Summary Report
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